
 

  

 

 

              SEBIC Graduates 2019 

We had six students graduate in December. 
Please pray for them as they seek God’s will 
in their lives and for future ministry. Two of 
our graduates, Elisban and Julia, will be 
married this December and will be serving in 
ministry together at Eternal Life Baptist 
Church in Cuzco. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Develop Patience 
I once read that the best way to develop patience 
was to do something in the meantime or simply 
do something while you are waiting. I see that as 
a reminder for all of us to be busy serving the 
Lord in whatever ways and wherever He has 
placed you. Missions are at home, school, work, 
across the backyard fence, in our country, or in 
cross-cultural missions. As believers we are 
waiting for God to call us home or for the rapture 
of the church, whichever comes first. But in the 
meantime let’s serve Him in whatever spheres of 
influence He gives us. 
I Peter 4:10: As every man hath received the gift, 
even so minister the same one to another, as 
good stewards of the manifold grace of God.     
 

Highlighting our Director of Studies at 
SEBIC 
Pastor Percy has served as the Director of 
Studies at SEBIC for 13 years. He also has 
served as the Pastor of Calvary Baptist 
Church in Cusco, Peru, for the past 25 years. 
His responsibilities at SEBIC include public 
relations, scheduling classes and professors, 
speakers for conferences, student grades, 
counseling, and coordinating family camps 
held on campus. He teaches the Bible 
Panorama of the New Testament, Spiritual 
Leadership, Pastor Theology, and I 
Corinthians. He has a wonderful and godly 
attitude, and is a good role model for the 
students. Pastor Percy says this “I give 
thanks to God for the opportunity to serve 
Him at the seminary, it is something I enjoy 
and do it from my heart”. Thank you, 
Pastor Percy, for serving the Lord at SEBIC. 
You are a blessing! 
 
                    
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Merry Christmas 2019 from Pat and Wendy“ 

He IS the Reason for the Season” 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Praises:  
Opportunities to share the Peru 
Ministry. 
Special times with family during 
Thanksgiving and the upcoming 
Christmas week. 
Progress on the construction of 
the Men’s Dorm 
Prayer Requests: 
More opportunities to share the 
ministry before we return to 
Peru. 
Preparations to return to Peru in 
February to include classes, 
purchases for class resources etc. 
(We already have three suitcases 
packed) 
Funds to place a roof and walls 
on the second floor dorm. 
Discipline of our time and 
resources for the Lord. 
For the new graduates as they 
follow God’s will. 
For the students as they serve in 
various ministries during their 
summer break Dec-Feb. 
 

Hooray! The second floor of the Men’s 
dormitory has begun as the rebars are now in 
place ready for the cement columns making 
possible the pouring of the roof.  
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In John 8:12 Jesus says “…I am the light of the world. He who follows Me shall not walk in 
darkness, but have the light of life”. And in Matt. 8:14 He says that we are the light of the 
world, v. 16 we are to let our light so shine before men, that they may see your good 
works and glorify your Father in heaven”.  
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